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Parents Evening 
Wednesday 22nd March 3:30pm to 5:30pm IN PERSON 
Thursday 23rd March 3:30pm to 7:00pm IN PERSON 
 

After three years of disruption we are finally returning to the normal format with 
parents evening, there are just a few limited tweaks! 
 

Both evenings will take place in person, where parents will not only have the         
opportunity to talk to the teacher but they will also be able to look at their child’s 
work. The object of the meeting is to see how your child has made progress during 
the term and how you can support them throughout the rest of the year. 
To ensure that timings are followed your allocated time will be for 10 minutes.  
If  parents need extra time they are welcome to arrange an additional meeting to 
continue the discussion.  
Mr Pearson, Miss Bayliss and Mrs Chard will be available on both days. Mrs Jones, 
the Special Educational Needs Coordinator, will also be available. 
 

Entrance to all meetings will be through the main reception area at the front of the 
school. 
 
No child is to go into the classroom nor wait in the corridor. 
 

To reduce any opportunity of spreading illnesses, the crèche will be running on a 
greatly reduced  timetable. 
The crèche will only be operating on Thursday 23rd March between 5:00pm and 
6:00pm. Please ensure that if your child is not coming during that hour then you 
have organised appropriate supervision. 
 

Appointments can be made from today and will close on Monday 20th March at 
3:00pm. Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the 
school office. 
Both nights should be booked through  
https://wembrookprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/ .  
For more details, please see overleaf 
 
*5FA parents will receive an additional letter today. 

Many thanks for your understanding about the school closure on Friday with the snow.        
Although it was very different by the afternoon, there was no way the majority of staff would 
have been able to get in to work for before 9:00am. The Key Stage One Special Mentions     
Assembly for parents, will be rearranged for early in the summer term. Thank you. 

https://wembrookprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 

Easter Bingo    Thursday 16th March 
Often described as being as beautiful as a cross between a Renoir 
painting and a  Shakespeare sonnet, we are very excited to announce 
that Easter Bingo is back. 
 
The  bingo will take place in the main hall. Doors will be open at 
6:30pm, with the first game at 7:00pm. 
Children are welcome, if accompanied by an adult. 
 

Any Easter gifts for prizes would be gratefully received at 
the office. We are on the lookout especially, for Easter 
eggs and bottles.  
Thank you 

Red Nose Day                                               Friday 17th March 
 

To celebrate Red Nose day (this Friday), pupils are allowed to come to school under the 
theme of  “Wear Something Funny or  Something Red”.       
They could come in fancy dress, wear something red or perhaps wear their clothes      
backwards or even come in their pyjamas. 
For the privilege of dressing up we would like each child to donate  at least £1 or more if 
you choose.  Thank you for your support. 

Parents Evening Continued 
Both nights should be booked through https://wembrookprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/ .  
Login with the following information: 
 
Your Details including an email address that you have regular access to. 
Pupil’s First Name:   
Pupil’s Surname:   
Class 
Date of Birth  
Legal names should be used, not preferred names. 
 
The system should recognise all your children who attend Wembrook.  
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be     
happy to add appointments on your behalf. 

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-
attend-appointments-over-video-call 
If parents are separated they can either attend together-you can link the meetings, or you 
can attend separately.  
The systems needs to recognise all adult names as you would have filled in the forms 
when your child started school. If you are experiencing difficulties, is it around you           
putting in William, Bill or Will? 
Also check your title. We could have you down as a Miss, Ms or Mrs. 
Please be aware if you are late booking a time your choice may be reduced. 

https://wembrookprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call

